
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/15/2010 2:32:24 PM
To: tas@cpuc.ca.gov (tas@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted

Redacted

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Oakley Hold

FYI.

From: Kauss, Kent
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2010 2:31 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Bedwell, Ed; Pruett, Greg S. 
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Johns, Christopher 
Subject: Re: Oakley Hold

I just checked with the Gov-elect's energy person and he said "I have no idea where that 
rumor originated but (like many rumors) it is baseless,"
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